
 

                         

Η ʋιο ʃάτω αναʃοίνωση ɸʋανɸʃɷίɷɸται ως Εɶʃύʃʄιος Ε021 ɶια σʃοʋούς οʌθής αʌχɸιοθέτησης 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

The Cyprus Securities Exchange Commission would like to draw the attention of ASPs 

to the Registrar of CoŵpaŶy’s aŶŶouŶceŵeŶt with regards to the strike-off of 

companies who do not file their annual returns and pay their annual fee at the 

Registrar. 

Kindly, and immediately, comply with the below.  

 

Announcement 

The Department of Registrar of Companies and Official Receiver announces that all 

registered companies must file all Annual Returns (HE32) due together with the 

corresponding Financial Statements. 

All companies that will fail to file the Annual Returns due together with the 

corresponding financial Statements shall be de-registered by the Registrar.   

 

DEPARTMENT OF REGISTRAR OF COMPANIES AND OFFICIAL RECEIVER  

  

 

 

 

Nicosia, June 11 2014 
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